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PRESIDENT’S	REPORT	
	
The	good	news	for	the	year	is	that	in	spite	of	all	the	bad	news	associated	with	the	
Corona	Virus	we	have	continued	to	play	golf.	A	few	changes	in	the	Rules	had	to	
be	introduced	by	the	Golf	Club	but	the	players	have	readily	adopted	these.	
	
At	the	onset	of	COVID-19	the	Committee	deemed	it	necessary	to	discontinue	our	
Monday	and	Wednesday	Vet’s	comp	which	leads	me,	on	behalf	of	the	Committee,	
to	a	couple	of	very	sincere	“Thank	Yous”.	
	
Thank	you	to	Gary	Thatcher	and	the	Board	for	taking	over	our	usual	Vet’s	
Competition	time	slot	on	Mondays	by	starting	a	Club	Competition	and	also	in	
giving	us	the	assurance	that	we	could	restart	as	soon	as	we	were	ready	to	do	so.	
	
Thank	you	to	the	major	percentage	of	our	members	who	decided	to	play	in	the	
Club’s	Competition	and	I	know	that	the	Club	very	much	appreciated	this.	
	
Our	Membership	numbers	continue	to	increase	and	we	are	getting	close	to	
averaging	80	players	in	our	Monday	competition.	Gary	Fidler	will	have	more	
details	in	his	report.	
	
On	a	sad	note,	Rob	Bradford	our	diligent	and	hard	working	Secretary	is	bravely	
battling	a	serious	illness	and	hasn’t	renewed	his	full	membership	this	financial	
year.	(Ray	Kent	has	taken	on	the	role	of	Acting	Secretary.)	Rob	is	very	
determined	to	get	back	to	golf	and	we	all	would	love	to	see	that	occur.	
	
Our	inability	to	run	this	year’s	“Week	of	Golf”	and	our	“Vets’	Open	Day”	means	
we	lose	our	main	income	stream	for	this	year	but	we	are	in	a	sound	financial	
situation.	
	
My	sincere	thanks	to	our	excellent	Committee	for	their	efforts	during	2019-2020.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
R.	C.	(Bob)	Green,	
Honorary	President	
			


